
 

 
 

The Gardnerville Water Company is committed to providing water in a courteous and  
accountable manner, for the long-term benefit of our customers, above and  

beyond the standards set for public health, safety and the environment. 
 

Board of Directors Notice of Elections 
 
The Gardnerville Water Company (GWC) will be accepting applications for Board of Directors 
beginning on June 28, 2024 through August 9, 2024.  The GWC Board of Directors consists of 5 
members elected to 4-year terms. 
 
Members of the GWC service area interested in applying for a Board position may obtain an 
application at the GWC office located at 1579 Virginia Ranch Road, Gardnerville or online at 
www.gardnervillewater.org/board-of-directors. 
 
In order to be considered qualified to run for or be seated as a director a candidate must be a real 
property owner within, and reside within, the GWC's service area, and said candidate’s fees for water 
service provided by GWC must be current.  No person who is a voting member of any governmental 
entity, including, but not limited to, the Douglas County Commission, Douglas County Planning 
Commission, or Town of Gardnerville, is eligible to run.  
 
All applications must be submitted to the GWC office no later than close of business August 9, 2024.  
All questions regarding the applications for the Board of Directors should be directed to the GWC 
office at (775) 782-2339. 
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